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Dress Festive for Kidscan on Friday!
Thank you for your generous donations in aid of Kidscan so far
this week. Don’t forget to dress festive on Friday and bring in a
£1 donation. We will let you know in our January newsletter
what the total amount raised is.
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Contact Tracing over the holidays

Information regarding contact tracing has been sent from ELT
to your email address. Only cases where symptoms develop
within 48 hours of leaving school need to be reported to
school.

Please only contact school using the school email address,
admin@moorside-primary.org and only if symptoms develop
within the first 48 hours after leaving school on Friday. Please
include the following information:

« When symptoms started, or the date of the test if
asymptomatic

o The test date/result

« When the child was last in school

« A contact telephone number

Dojo will NOT be monitored during the holidays so please do
not send any urgent messages through Dojo. Dojo will only be
used if needed, to inform parents/carers of any issues and a
text will also be sent. You do not need to inform school of any
isolations which affect a child returning to school until we
return to school.

Contact details

It is more important than ever to ensure that your contact
details and consents are up to date so that you can be
contacted as soon as possible if needed. If you need to
change any information, please inform us as soon as possible.

Merry Christmas!

Finally, all the staff would like to wish our families a peaceful
Christmas and wish you all the very best for 2021!
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